## Dear Enfield Council

I cannot express my distress and opposition to this plan in words that are strong enough to convey my feelings. I will join any group or protest to stop this attempt to destroy the green belt and our hard fought for green spaces.

Sainsbury's WinchmoreHill was only granted on the promise of the green space and tranquility it provided. 300 homes in addition is utterly ridiculous.

Firs Lane wetlands a calm area for wildlife habitats and people to enjoy. A crematorium would destroy the hard work of volunteers and the community.

The Green belt farm area along Enfield Road between Enfield and Trent Park. This should be untouchable.

These areas belong to the community and the wildlife. They can't be replaced. Green belt is protected in law and Enfield Council don't care about this and want to destroy our heritage and the green spaces that make life bearable to make a few bucks. Shame on you.

There are many industrial areas to build on but you choose to take areas that will destroy the quality of life for residents and will make the area ridiculously overcrowded.

The car parks as well are needed. Local businesses cannot survive if no one can park to shop. More houses with more cars and less parking makes no sense.

Let's start again and get some ideas together that are not ridiculous and crazy. This is 2021 we are destroying the planet and we need to stop before it's too late. There will be no oxygen to breathe or habitat for wildlife in Enfield. We can and must do better.

Kind regards